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Leslie Kristoff, Campus President
Keiser University

9400 SW Discovery Way

Port St. Lucie, FL 34987

Dear Leslie,

The Mets would like to express our appreciation and gratitude to Keiser University for
being an outstanding community partner. We are proud to work with Keiser University in
hosting the annual Treasure Coast High School All Star Game at First Data Field. And
recognizing the outstanding player of the game with the Keiser MVP award has become
an honor for the players and their families.

Keiser University has been an instrumental partner in our efforts to build the Mets brand
in our local communities and throughout the Treasure Coast.

The Mets look forward to maintaining a productive and meaningful relationship with
Keiser University for many years to come.

Regards,

aglieri
Executive Director of Minor League Facilities
St. Lucie Mets/NY Mets Florida Operations
(772) 871-2100

ptaglieri@stluciemets.com
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